
Volunteers Needed for Iowa FIRST® LEGO® League (FLL) 

Do you want to inspire Iowa youth in science, technology, engineering, and math?  Celebrate their 

amazing learning experiences?  Want to enjoy your Saturday with some grateful kids?  We would like to 

invite you to join our volunteer team for our FIRST LEGO League (FLL) Qualifier Event on Saturday, 

December7th, in Glidden!  No technical expertise is needed. The event is open to the public. 

 

FLL is a worldwide program in its 21st year of getting students, aged 9-14, and eager to learn science, 

technology, engineering, and math.  FLL helps them develop skills in problem-solving, teamwork, 

strategizing, research, programming and creative thinking.  To learn more about FLL, go to     

www.firstinspires.org 

 

You can help!  Teamwork makes the dream work - volunteers are what makes these FLL events succeed.  

You can help all day, approximately 8:00a to 4:00p, just in the morning, or just in the afternoon.  There 

are a variety of volunteer positions, including judges, referees, timers, judge assistants, and more.   

 

Register to volunteer now!  Check out more information at 

www.isek.iastate.edu/fll/volunteers/registering-to-be-a-volunteer/ or by registering at 

my.firstinspires.org/AccountManager/Account/Register. All volunteers will be screened.  

If you have any questions or want more information, please contact me at  Julie Leonard  or  

fllvolunteer@iastate.edu. 

 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Julie Leonard 

Key Volunteer Organizer, Glidden-Ralston CSD, Iowa FLL Qualifier Location 
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